
                                                  







Congratulations!

We would like to take this opportunity to commend you on the
successful completion of your tenure at the Revolution Software
Development Club, Vishwakarma University, Pune.

This letter certifies your work for the following designation and
duration:

Vishwakarma University

Dept. of Computer Engineering

Email: revolution.software.club@gmail.com

APPRECIATION LETTER

To,

revolution.software.club

Designation:
Duration: July 2022 - December 2022

Elvin Desouza

Technology and Project Lead

Siddhesh Suryawanshi
President, Revolution SDC

Neha Kangle
Vice President, Revolution SDC


